Meeting for Mural in the Subway organisation

Wednesday 29th February 2012

Our School Council met with the Wednesday Parents group and Fiona (Dunkirk and Lenton Forum), Karen (PCSO) and Clare our School Artist.

Miss Mandy talked about how we have come to this point and the involvement of the School Council in instigating the painting of the Subway.

The artwork for the mural will be taking place on Monday 26th March and will continue all week.

We need volunteers for Monday to paint the undercoat. Fiona has organised some students to help and our parents are welcome to come and join in the fun.

One of our mum’s very kindly offered to source some funds from her previous college. So hopefully we may have extra funds for paint.

We have already had £100 from the Dragon’s Den for Apron’s and funding from the City Council. 

The parents are going to organise a Spring Fair and the money made from that will go towards the paint.

Clare and Mandy to liase with staff to organise the logistics on the days the children are painting.

Clare to come into Assembly the week before to inform the children what will be happening.

Tuesday and Wednesday KS1 and foundation will be painting the mural and Thursday and Friday KS2. 

The Mural will be in two half’s, one side will be the mural with the trees and the other side will have Dunkirk Primary School and the children will be able to write their name and possibly do an hand print. 

All the staff, parents and volunteers will be given the opportunity to paint their names along with the children.

Letters will go out the week before to advise parents to send children with old clothes and shoes when they are painting.

Miss Mandy to do Risk Assessment and give copy to Fiona for the Highways Agency.

The Highways Agency Press Office will be coming to take photos of the event from start to finish. The local newspapers will also come along.

All Class Teachers have the names of children who cannot have their picture taken so please ensure this is addressed with the appropriate people on the day please.

This is going to be an exciting adventure for all of us. We hope you will all have fun and enjoy the beautiful artwork our children produce because it will be there for all of us to enjoy for many years. 

